
FAITH IN LIFE
Each year the Greater Hillsboro Ministerial Fellowship offers 

a grant to one or more students who submit a "Faith in Life" essay.  
The topic of this paper is to be the positive impact ones’ faith 
has had upon their life.  This may be in essay form, a poem, a 
song, or any other format you choose.  In the past, typical entries 
have been one to two pages in length but there is not limit to length 
or means you wish to express your response to “How has your 
faith in God had a positive impact upon your life up to this time?”

We guarantee a minimum of $500 to the selected essay writer 
but other awards may be given to other entries, depending upon 
monies made available for this purpose.  The money may be used 
for any purpose related to your further education.  

The entries are assigned a number, have the names removed, 
and are sent off to a reader outside our school district.  We have 
people who work with teens do the selection.    

Your entry must be submitted by no later than Friday, 
May 2nd to the High School Counselor’s Office or Sunday, May 
4th (to Stephanie Dyas (620-874-5359) or Cooper Eaker (217-
494-4165).  

Be sure your entry has your name on it and your contact 
information (phone number and/or email address).  A copy of 
your entry, with your named removed, will be sent to the person 
who will do the reading/selection.    

The Faith In Life selected will be re-printed by the Hillsboro 
Journal as part of their graduation edition.

If you still have questions, please contact either Stephanie or 
Cooper.  


